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January 18, 2023


«PID»
«OWNER_1»
«OWNER_2»
«ADDRESS»
«CITY_STATE_ZIP»


SUBJECT:	Project Notification
Nathan Lane Area Pavement Rehabilitation Project
	City Project No. ST249005


Dear Property Owner:

This letter is to inform you that the streets in your neighborhood have been identified as a candidate for improvement in 2023. The project would involve removing (reclaiming) the existing pavement and paving a new roadway surface. Other improvements with the proposed project include the realignment of the intersection of Nathan Lane and 56th Avenue and the intersection of 54th Avenue and Highway 169 Service Drive. A map of the proposed project area is attached. If the project proceeds, it is estimated that the project would begin in the summer and be completed by fall.

Sign up for eNotify Email Updates
For information and to sign up for eNotification email updates about the project, visit the project web page at plymouthmn.gov/nathanarea.   You may also contact me directly at mpayne@plymouthmn.gov. 

[image: ]Sincerely,


Mike Payne, PE
Assistant City Engineer
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